
From:   Len Chapman 
Sent:   Thursday, February 14, 2019 2:54 PM 
To:   Gloria Collier  
Subject:  Land Acknowledgement 
 
Ms. Collier: 
 
I would like to make known to all members of Richmond Hill Council that I thoroughly 
support the reading of a Land Acknowledgement at the beginning of Council meetings.  
 
Len Chapman 
 
My residence is now in Aurora (after having lived in RH for 30 years from 1981 to 2011), 
but my work address is still in Richmond Hill.  
 
 


